From: Terri Thomas <swsalesl@eastlink.ca>

Sent: November-21-12 12:15 PM
To: Office
Subject: No Boundaries Change

As we have been a part of the Barrington business district for 82 years, and also an important part of Shelburne
County. Our opinion on the matter is, we would not like the boundaries changed.

Terri Thomas | Business Manager | SMITH & WATT LTD. | 3641 Hwy 3 Barrington Passage, NS BOW 1G0 | Phone
(902) 637-2330 | Fax (902) 637-3076






